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Gople Table Lamp
By Artemide

COUNTRY OF ORIGIN . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Italy

BULB NOT INCLUDED . . . . . . . . . . . . 1 x A19/Medium (E26)/22W/120V LED

DIMENSIONS . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 8.25"W x 19.06"H

DIMMER . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Included

WATTAGE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 22W

BODY FINISH . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Chrome

COLOR . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Bronze Gradient

Specifications

Description

The Gople Table Lamp, a captivating design by
Bjarke Ingels Group (BIG) for Artemide, transforms
illumination into an art form, blending ancient
Venetian glassblowing techniques with a sleek,
contemporary aesthetic. This lamp is a testament
to the beauty of hand-crafted materials paired
with thoughtful design.Its defining feature is a
distinct pill-shaped, hand-blown glass diffuser,
masterfully crafted in Murano according to time-
honored traditions. This artisanal glass not only
gives each lamp a unique soul but also perfectly
diffuses a soft, inviting glow, creating a
comfortable and enchanting ambiance in any
space. The lamp is offered with a striking Chrome
stem and base, complemented by a shade
available in a sophisticated Silver, Copper, Bronze,
White, or Blue gradient glass finish, and comes in
two sizes to suit your needs. A convenient dimmer
on the cord allows for effortless control of light
intensity, ensuring this elegant piece adds a
stylish and sophisticated touch to Contemporary,
Traditional/Classic, and Transitional interiors.

Shown in chrome / bronze gradient

CLICK TO VIEW PRODUCT

Notes:

https://www.lightology.com/index.php?module=prod_detail&prod_id=906385
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